
Sundermeyer, Susan 

From: Taylor, Michael

Sent: Monday, June 22, 2009 12:40 PM

To: Sundermeyer, Susan

Subject: FW: Comments re MO RPS rules

Attachments: SunEd NOPR comments-Final.pdf
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Susan: 
  
Please file these comments in EW-2009-0324. 
  
Thanks 
  
Mike 
 

From: Rick Gilliam [mailto:rgilliam@sunedison.com]  
Sent: Monday, June 22, 2009 10:40 AM 
To: Taylor, Michael 
Subject: Comments re MO RPS rules 
 
Michael, 
I understand you to be the appropriate person to whom we should submit comments regarding File No. EW-2009-
0324. Please consider the attached document as SunEdison, LLC’s initial comments in this matter. I look forward 
to working with the Missouri PSC in the future as these rules are developed. 
  
rick gilliam 
Managing Director, Policy  
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